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WHEN REPLYING
PLEASE REFER TO:

November 28, 1978

Mr. Carl Ulvog
NMOCC

P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Mr. Ulvog:

Enclosed please find the revised copies of the application to drill for
the Clyde Berlier #1 and #2 that Mr. Yates spoke to you about last week.
Also enclosed are the revised well location plats for each well. We
plan to spud these wells this coming weekend and would appreciate your
calling us at the above number if there are any problems with these

applications.
Sincerely,
M) e -
Kathy Ballard
Production Dept.
/kb

encl.



